
 

 

Delaware Claims Association 

Secretary’s Report 

February 2, 2016 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:10 p.m. by President Melanie Smyth  

 
Introductions – Thanks to Physiotherapy Associates for sponsoring Happy Hour 

 

Secretary’s Report:  Secretary’s report presented. Accepted as submitted Claire Surrey/ Daria Gore 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Treasurers report was submitted in verbal form. Please see Deb Lawhead if you 

would like a detailed written report. Reported Balance $14,806.71  Accepted by Pete 

Drake/Patrick Rock  

 

Vice President’s Report:      
 

1
st
 Readings:  

NONE 
2

nd
  Readings: 

Eric Thompson –McGivney & Kluger 

Elderidge Nichols – Marshall Dennehey 

John Bullock – IMX Medical Mgmg Services 

Kristen Ladislaw -- IMX Medical Mgmt Services 

 

 **Membership is contingent upon dues being paid. 
Accepted by Frank Nardo/ Denise Lewis 

 

Golf Outing:    Scheduled for Monday June 20 at cavaliers. Again we thank all of our most generous 

sponsors past and future. 

 

Fishing Trip:  John Theriot and Pete Drake are working on this. 

 

Seminar:  The annual seminar/vendor exhibition will be held on Tuesday October 4, 2016 at Cavaliers 

Country Club. 2 Ethics and 3 general credits. Please see Dana with any suggestions 

 

Holiday Party:  The 2016 Party is scheduled for Saturday December, 3 2016 at Mendenhall Inn. MARK 

YOUR CALENDARS!!! 

 

Legal Report:  Legal report was presented by Bobby Cecil from Tybout, Redfearn and Pell. 

 

New Business:  Long time member and supporter George Kastendike passed away. Licensed Adjusters will 

be exempt from payment for monthly meetings in an attempt to get more adjusters to the meetings. Please 

spread the word. 

 

Old Business:  NONE 

 

Meeting adjourned at 6:32 p.m. by Melanie Smyth 

 

Submitted by Scott Forrest, Secretary 


